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Kate/Nikolina,
 
I have been approached by Mr Gurnam Sanghera, Mr. Jasbir Gandham, Mr. Satnam Johal and
Mr. Mike Sandhu to appear as a delegation at the Executive Committee scheduled for
December 4, 2019.
 
The purpose of the delegation is to request the City to commemorate the 550th birth
anniversary of Guru Nanak Dev Ji, founder of Sikhism.   These gentlemen are longtime
residents of Burnaby and are prominent members of the Burnaby's Sikh Community.
 
Please consider this email as a request to appear as delegation on behalf of the above
mentioned individuals.
 
Thank you.
 
Sav Dhaliwal
Councillor, City of Burnaby
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